vay 8ch, 1972

Mr. Leonard J. Burney
Chter

Office of Professional Contracts
Departaent of Public Works
Municipal Building, New York
New York 10007

RE:  BELLEVUE HOSPITAL

Dear Sir,

I would like to inform you at this
time that the Contract (five copies) for the
abovementioned project were sizned by me and
delivered by hand this morning to the Department
os Public Works, for countersigning.

Many thanks.

Sincerely,

John W. Rhoden



